
 
 

 

 

Cagamas Remains Open Throughout Conditional Movement Control Order Period 

 
Cagamas Berhad (Cagamas), as part of the financial services industry, wishes to 

announce it remains open subject to advisories and Standard Operating Procedures 

from the Ministry of Health and National Security Council throughout the Conditional 

Movement Control Order period, which has been enforced for a period of 14 days from 

7 December 2020 to 20 December 2020 as announced recently by the Minister of 

Defence, Yang Berhormat Datuk Seri Ismail Sabri Yaakob. 

 

Cagamas is closely monitoring the national and global development of COVID-19 and 

will continue to evaluate and calibrate our operations. Updates will be provided from 

time to time through emails and our social media platforms. 

 

For further information or assistance, you may contact the following personnel/ 

departments: 

 
 

BUSINESS 
 
Mr. Muhammad Noor Hakim Muhammad  
Email: hakim@cagamas.com.my 
 

TREASURY AND MARKETS 
 
Email: tcm@cagamas.com.my 
 

  
PUBLIC & MEDIA 
 
Ms. Leanne Susau/ Ms. Lucia Wee 
Email: communications@cagamas.com.my 
 

PAYMENT & SETTLEMENT  
 

Ms. Zuraida Abu Sarin 
Email: zuraidasarin@cagamas.com.my 
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